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Tuesday, April 12th, 2022
7:00 PM

Kosair Charities Center
982 Eastern Parkway
Louisville, KY 40217

  Members can meet for food at the Panera Bread on Poplar 
Level Road prior to the meeting around 5:30!

Keep reading for upcoming events and a message from 
the President!

APRIL MEETING!
LECTURE by Michael Lair
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Future Meeting Dates at Kosair

Illusion Night! (Members Only)

Tuesday, June 14
Tuesday, July 12

Tuesday, August 9
Tuesday, October 11

Tuesday, May 10th

Make sure to add these to your calendar!

We will be discussing stage illusions and how they work!

7:00 PM
Kosair Charities Center
982 Eastern Parkway
Louisville, KY 40217
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May 10 will be the first ever Illusion Night at the Louisville Magic Club.  Mike 
Woodward will walk us through Houdini’s classic Metamorphosis. David Garrard will 
share tips on purchasing, performing and traveling with big tricks.  David’s assistant, 
Stephanie Bell will offer her insights on being a “box jumper.”  David and Stephanie 
are rehearsing, and hope to be ready to demonstrate a terrific, but inexpensive 
illusion that can be found in Tarbell.  We will also be talking about illusions that can 
be made with cardboard.

It promises to be an interesting and informative night, so come prepared to learn!  
There will be plenty of time for questions.  We will also have an Owen Executive Bow 
Sawing illusion set up and available for purchase as well as a Vanishing Radio.

Note: Due to the nature of our content, this meeting will be a members 
only meeting.

LMC Illusion Night!
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On March, 18th, Michele and I made a trip up to Dayton Ohio to 
visit fellow S.A.M. Assembly #56. Their President Paul Burnham 

is one of my regional deputies for the state of Ohio. I performed 
a few effects for them and watched as their members each 
took turns performing. I was even able to be a super sleuth 
(see picture below). 

They were very welcoming and we appreciated the hospitality. 
We spent the night then saw the National Air Force museum 

before traveling home. Hopefully as more groups are meeting again 
in person I’ll be able to travel and visit more assemblies as RVP for the S.A.M.

I want to thank our LMC family and members of Assembly 215 for their support in 
nominating me to run a second term as RVP for central plains. Each month I participate 
in a meeting with members of the S.A.M. national council and I’m proud to say that 
Central Plains is experiencing a high growth for S.A.M. memberships. Thanks to 
everyone who is a member of either the S.A.M. or the I.B.M. your membership in the 
national organizations allows us to keep our charters and be connected to magicians 
all over the world. We are certainly privileged that our I.B.M. Ring and S.A.M. assembly 
work so well together. 

Our April meeting will be a lecture by Michael Lair and will be a fun lecture with 
practical magic for everyone. I saw Michael at the Winter Carnival in Pigeon Forge and 
he showed me some of his new items, I think you’ll be impressed. 

If you’re ever in Dayton around the 3rd Friday of the month, go hang out with the 
Dayton S.A.M. Assembly 56 and stay the night and see the National Air Force Museum 
it was amazing and FREE, but be prepared to spend almost a whole day to see it all.  
See you Tuesday, April 12th!

Mike and Michele

FROM THE PRESIDENT | OUT OF MY HAT
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A Magical Opportunity
Hey everyone! First of all, I apologize for the late newsletter! 
I was on vacation at the beach without my computer! But, it 
was nice to get away for a while! Recently, I was fortunate 
enough to go bowling and participate in a bourbon tasting at 
the Omni Hotel here in Louisville. While my friends and I were 

trying bourbon, the fact that I perform magic was brought up. 
However, I didn’t have any tricks on me at the time (shame on me). 

The hostess quickly went to the front where she was able to get a deck of cards and 
I performed a few effects for her. She was absolutely blown away (either that or she 
was very polite). She mentioned how cool it would be for someone to perform magic 
for their guests and she put me in contact with her manager. 

I sent her manager a message last week and am hoping to hear back from her this 
week. I guess what I’m trying to say with this story is 1, always have a trick or two 
on you, and two, opportunities are out there. You just need to be brave enough to 
show off your skills! 

I hope to see everyone at the meeting tomorrow, April 12! 

Matt Sohl
Editor

FROM THE EDITOR
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LAST MEETING PICTURES



APRIL 2022LOUISVILLE MAGIC CLUB NEWSLETTER 

LOUISVILLEMAGICCLUB.COM

LAST MEETING PICTURES
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2022 CLUB OFFICERS
Dean Emeritus

Sherrell Nunnelley

Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way

Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829

funmagic@iglou.com

Dennis Alm
502.296.5199

dennisalm@gmail.com

Tom Crecelius

Matt Sohl
matthewsohl22@gmail.com

502.428.5982

Jim Harris
Pat Miller

Rob Redmon
David Garrard

Steve Haffner

Brent Kelly
Louisville Magic Club

PO Box 4546
Frankfort, Ky 40604

Bret Sohl

Carl Loud

Treasurer

President

1st Vice President

2nd Vice President

Webmaster

Newsletter Editor

Secretary

Technical Director

Advisory Board

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please send all articles for inclusion in the next
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.


